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Chad Erickson Aviation
Scholarship Established

DELTA XI IS NAMED
DELT 2000 CHAPTER

$5,500 from twenty-one memorial gifts and
pledges has been contributed thus far to
establish the Chad Erickson Aviation
Scholarship Fund, in memory and honor of
Chad Erickson '90 who died December 1, 1993
in a tragic Northwest Airlink Flight airplane
crash. Chad was the first officer on Northwest
Airlink Flight 5719 that crashed near the
Hibbing, Minnesota airport. -

Delta Xi Chapter was named a DELT
2000 chapter being one of the initial twenty-five
chapters of 130 nationwide to meet the
minimum criteria of alumni involvement. This
new initiative of the International Fraternity
aims to double the number of alumni involved in
the development of undergraduate members and
their chapters to strengthen the Fraternity.
Strong chapters----haye---strong alumni
involvement. ~- -.

The named scholarship endowment was
established by brothers, family and friends to
pay tribute to Chad's -life, friendship, and his
love and dedication to aviation. The scholarship
will go to Delts majoring in aviation, who are
enrolled in flight training, and who need
financial assistance to continue their flying.
Preference will be given to Delts who are
holding at least one job during the school term
to pay for flying costs. To be eligible, the
member must have a cumulative GPA over 2.50
and be a member in good standing with the
Chapter. A committee of three aviation alumni
will make the selection each year:

John Olin, Ph.D. '61, an entrepreneur
manufacturer of high tech instruments from
Monterey, CA serves as chair of this initiative.
He states, "College students today have
experienced more instability in their lifetime
than almost any other generation. They often
come from fractured families and lack the
influence of positive male role models in their
lives. Many don't know how to communicate
with adult males, but sorely want to. To assuage
the pain ...some students "medicate" their pain
with obsessive behavior related to drugs,
alcohol, women and having fun."

An alumni committee is raising the funds for
endowment. Serving on the Erickson Memorial
Fund Committee are Robert Williams '91, Robb
Ramsay '90, J. J. Wolf '90, Fred Sontag '92 and
Bob Lieser '82. To date $4,000 in cash gifts
and $1500 in pledges have been received from
21 contributors. (See Avition Endowment)

Olin continues, " Strong alumni involvement in
every one of our chapters provides the grass
roots stability and guidance for our
undergraduates that will insure our Fraternity's
continued success into the next century."
Involvement may be as a chapter mentor, house
corporation officer, or as a chapter or academic
advisor. (See DELT 2000)



Ed Hanson '73, Baudette, MN
Robert Lieser '87, Savage, MN
Scott Ramsay '85, St. Paul, MN
Robert Williams '91, Butler, PA
Mike Bresnahan '82, Bloomington, MN

This brings the total board membership to
twenty representing alumni from each decade,
variousgeograp~c __~eas, as well as several
professions. Three Delts serve as exofficio
members: House Corporation President Joel
Medd '69, ChapterAdvisor Tom Hanson '69
and Chapter President Dave Sickels '95.
Officers of the board elected last Homecoming
were:

Five new members have been elected to the
board of directors of the Delta Tau Delta
Educational Foundation at the March 26th
meeting. Newly elected members were:

New Members of the Board

Sixty-four friends,
brothers and family
members contributed
$5,600 to the ATA
Ed. Foundation in
memory and honor of
George Allen '36.
This is a fine tribute
to a Delt who

touched so many lives over six decades. Several
Delts wrote notes indicating the high regard in
which George was held, noting that many kind
words and deeds that Brother Allen extended to
them and others. The family requested that
memorials be sent to the Delta Tau Delta
Educational Foundation, 2501 26th Avenue S.,
#31, Grand Forks, NO 58201.

The contributions become part of the
endowment fund to support the George Allen
Improvement Scholarships given each semester
to members who receive a semester GPA higher
than their cumulative GPA. $2 is awarded for
each one-hundredth improvement. For
example, if a student receives a 3.50 semester
GPKwlieiniisoveiall GPA is 3:00,lle-would
receive a $100 George Allen Improvement
Scholarship. He established the scholarship in
1972. Dozens of Delts have received the award
over the past 22 years, and with the endowment,
those scholarships continue for future Delts.

George Allen Memorials Given to Ed Foundation
September 23, 1993. He is survived by his wife,
Almira (Summers) Maynes, a son Robert Allen
'62 (Gamma Tau, University of Kansas) of
Bloomingdale. IL, daughter Judy Smedly of
Bakersfield, CA and three stepchildren.

George also provided for the establishment of an
endowment ftiild through the UND Foundation
to support the Greek System at UND. Annual
income will provide assistance to the Greek
System at UND to help it become stronger, and
to encourage more alumni involvement and
leadership. George served as President of the
Interfraternity Council during his college years,
and started the IFC sing on the banks of the
English Coulee.

The Winter 1994 Rainbow carried a condensed
version of George Allen's eulogy (page 51,
Chapter Eternal) which is highly unusual. Few
obituaries or eulogies have been printed over the
years, speaking to the importance of George's
death, marking an era has passed. George died

Cbairman: Neil Fleming '65, Cavalier, NO
President: Bruce Gjovig '74, Grand Forks

(also chairman of major gifts)
Vice-president: Robert Muhs '76, Apple

Valley,MN
(also chairman of Leadership Academy)

Treasurer: Kent McGregor "69, Grand
Forks

Secretary: Todd Potas '82, Plymouth, MN
Career Mentoring: John Tredwell'83,

Racine, WI



President's Report

The year has finally come to an end and the men of Delta Xi are looking forward
to a long summer. The seniors had the opportunity to participate in a new graduating
senior ritual at the last meeting of the year. They were welcomed by local alumni into
their ranks and encouraged to serve Delta Tau Delta as alumni. The ritual was followed
by a gavel passing, during which many of the undergraduates shared their memories and
congratulated the seniors on their work in the fraternity.

Important highlights during the semester include:

o Our first-ever Hugh Shields Award is proudly framed upon our living room wall, the
members of Delta Xi thank Tom Hanson and Kevin Winters for their work in
mounting the flag.

o The 75th Anniversary Parent/Alumni Banquet was a great success. We enjoyed
having everyone return for the formal and especially welcomed our keynote speaker,
Norval Stephens, International President.

o Greek Week was a great success this year. Our team won with the help of Lambda
Chi Alpha and Alpha Phi. Our Greek Week chairman, Mike Howell, deserves a Jot of
credit for his hard work and motivation.

o Our chapter's first Deltona Beach Volleyball tournament raised money for Prairie
Harvest, a local charity. Shawn Gray, Ryan McFarren, & Jack"Rassier were our key
members in this philanthropy project. Their commitment this year will make future
tournaments easier ·and more profitable for our charity:

o Congratulations to our National Leadership Academy winners! Four undergraduates:
Doug Birkmaier, Barry Ellinger, Shawn Gray, & Marc Tebelius were selected to
attend the third academy to be held in Atlanta. That makes eight Delts in three classes
- the nation3lleader.

A reminder to those alumni who know Chris Beaucage or Brad Schumacher;
both of these Delts are getting married this summer. Chris & Penny Dietrich will be
married July 16th in Grand Forks; Brad & Lisa Evans will be married August 6th in St.
Paul. All Brothers are welcome to attend, please R.S.v.P. with Dave Sickels at (701)
775-7992. The men of Delta Xi thank all of our alumni for their continuing support and
hope to see all of you at Kamea in August.

Fraternally,

Dave Sickels, Chapter President.



News From Alumni!

Richard Platts '61

Richard is know working for Delta Airlines, and
is based out of JFK in New York City, and
flying the Airbus A3l0 aircraft. Brother Platts
lives at P.O. Box 9369, Spokane, WA 99209 -
9369.

James Muhs '87

James is currently a manager for Federal
Express in the Global Operations Center. He
and his wife Ruth (UNO '86) have two children;
James and Tommy. Brother Muhs lives at 535
Fox Run Lane, Collierville, TN 38017.

Scott Ramsay '85

Scott would like everyone to know about a new
addition to their family, Andrew Timothy born
May 13, 1994. Scott is currently working for
Northwest Airlines. He would also like
everyone to know his new address:

Scott Ramsay
16365 Hudson CT.
Lakeville, Minnesota

55044

John Artz '66

John has recently retired from the United States
Air Force in Feburary 1993 after 26 years with
the service. He is currently employed by
Dymanic Research Corp. in Fairborn, OH as a
system analyst. Brother Artz lives at 2439 S.
Old Oak Dr., Beaver Creek, OH 45431.

1tpO'ttJ.1Ol

ATA
HUGH SHIELDS AWARD

FOR CHAPTER EXCELLENCE

Aviation Endowment
The goal is to raise a fund of a least $5,000 and hopefully
a $10,000 endowment will be established. Several people
have indicated their intent to participate.

Chad joined Delta Tau Delta in 1986, and graduated in
1990 with double majors in Aeronautical Studies and
Geography. He lived in the chapter house, serVed as
Academic Chair, and often relaxed by playing the piano in
the living room. He was a recipient of several Beta Chi
and Ordean Dahl Scholarships as well as the 1990
recipient of the Don and Ann Smith Aerospace
Scholarship for professional aviation accomplishment and
helping others make progress in their flight training

After graduation, he continued with UND as a flight

instructor and Phase check pilot for two years, when he
joined Thunderbird Aviation in Eden Prairie, Minnesota.
He joined Express Air as a first officer in August 1993. A
student pilot called Chad, "a walking encyclopedia of
aviation knowledge" and CAS Dean John Odegard said,
"he was one of those all-American kids that any father
would like to have as a son." about fifty Delts attended
Chad's funeral at Dassel1, Minnesota.



TARGET OF $75,000 TO BE RAISED IN 1994

Our fraternity is celebrating our 75th
year on the University of North Dakota campus.
Our chapter enjoys a record of true
accomplishment as well as individual and group
success. Who would believe that a student-run
organization would survive that long? The
fraternity experience stands the test of time, and
continues as a positive influence on college
students getting ready for their future careers
and families.

Delta Tau Delta at UND has reached a
milestone. To prepare for the future, the board
of directors of the Educational Foundation set a
target of $75,000 to be raised in 1994 to mark
our 75th year, and to move us along towards the
$1 million endowment goal. New funds will
increase the endowment to help underwrite
scholarships, awards, the leadership academy,
and educational programs.

Academy is partially funded by Stanley Moe '32,
and to do the programs right, more endowment
funds are needed. New library chairs are needed
after 15 years of constant use (really, these kids
do study and have meetings!). There is much
good we can do with a little help from our
alumni, friends and parents.

Our Educational Foundation is well·
known in the Fraternity world, not only in Delt
but amon;g the 65 national fraternities and 35
sororities. It is known for the fund raising
success, the program accomplishments, and for
the tremendous loyalty of our alumni. It is not
only the contribution of money by alumni, but
also the gifts of time and expertise. Each year,
scores of alumni return to Delta Xi to share of
their life experiences, offering a helping hand to
our members. What a fine way to help others
lift their heads above the crowd.

Approved by the Board were the following targets for alumni gifts:

Academic Scholarships
Beta Chi Scholarships
GOOrgeAllen Improvement Scholarships
Chad Erickson Aviation Scholarships
New Scholarships

Leadership Academy ($50,000+)

Short-Term Loan Fund

Goals
$40,000

$25,000

$10,000

$75,000

Earnings on our endowment are down,
scholarships demand is up, and there are
students who need a helping hand. Scholarships
like the Chad Erickson Aviation Scholarship
and the George Allen Improvement
Scholarships need to be properly endowed. New
scholarships are needed in .engineering,
banking, finance, etc., to encourage academic
diversity to keep needy Delts in school. Tuition
has doubled in the last ten years, but financial
aid and wage rates have not kept up.

Funds are needed for membership
education like career Mentoring, national
speakers and conferences, The Leadership

North Dakota Delts were recently
named a "top ten" chapter in the nation by
receiving the prestigious Hugh Shields Award.
Last year Delt was named the top fraternity on
the UND campus. Four times since 1985 our
chapter has been named to the Court of Honor .-
a top twenty chapter. This Delt success story
resulted from a partnership of undergraduate
effort and alumni investment. Most of us started
our lives on the foundations created by others.
Let us build a stronger foundation for our future
Delts.

- Bruce Gjovig '74
President, Ed. Fnd.



Wanted: Career Mentors
Delts are looking/or a/ew good men!

In today's compeuttve environment, our
graduating seniors need all the help they can
get. As most people know, getting that first job
is the most difficult and also the most important.
If alumni can help our undergraduates gain an
inside view into their chosen professions, Delts
can get the extra edge they need to launch their
careers.

Working through the Delt Educational
Foundation, the Career Mentoring Committee
would like to create a list of alumni who would
be willing to invest both time and guidance to
our undergraduate Delts. Matching one
undergraduate and one alumnus in a chosen
field, correspondence and communication can
commence. Both can benefit and learn from
each other.

John Tredwell '83 is chairing this initiative for
the Educational Foundation. Serving on the
committee are Tom Wirtzfeld '73, Bob Lieser
'82, Scott Ramsey '85, Ed Hanson '72, Mike
Bresnahan '82, and Bob Henkes '86. Alumni
wishing to participate should contact John
Tredwell at:

John Tredwell, Chair
Career Mentoring Program
5420 Deerfield Road
Racme, WI 53406
(414) 633 - 1844

Three Career Mentoring events were held this
Spring with very positive results. Alumni visited
informally with Delts about industry trends, job
responsibilities, health of companies, and what
is required to get a job in that profession.
Alumni are encouraged to provide job leads,
interviewing tips, and information on career
choices. Ten Delta Xi alumni participating in
the Spring sessions were: Ed Hanson, Norm
Skalicky, Tip Tipton, John Tredwell, Tom
Wirtzfeld, Mike Bresnahan, Jeff Poulson, Brian
Roseen, Lew Schoeneman and Steve Kramer.
The Educational Foundation is budgeting for
some expenses, and expects to raise funds to
support this alumni/undergraduate activity.

Delta Tau Delta 1994 Officers

President
Dave Sickels

Aeronautical Studies - Spectrum
Plymouth, MN

Internal Vice President
Marc Tebelius

Political Science
Eden Prarie, MN

External Vice President
Shawn Gray

Aviation Admin. - Management
Park Rapids, MN

Treasurer
Doug Birkmaier

Economics
Grand Forks, ND

Sergeant - at - Arms
Bryan Maloney

Aeronautical Studies
Stillwater, MN

Recording Secretary
Nick Tomlin

Aeronautical Studies - Spectrum
Albuquerque, NM

Corresponding Secretary
William Swanson

Sociology
White Bear Lake, MN

Director of Academic Affairs
Dave Dotson

Aeronautical Studies - Spectrum
Evergreen, CO

Alumni Relations
Michael Zirbel

Aeronautical Studies - Spectrum
River Falls, WI



DELTA TAU DELTA EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION
Scholarships & Awards given at the Annual Spring Banquet, March 26, 1994

Beta Chi Scholarships - Fall '93

4.00 ($500) None
3.50 ($250) Marc Adams William Kehoe

Douglas Birkmaier Lance Levasseur
William Dolny Ryan Olson
Jared Furtwangler Charles Thompson
Mike Howell Chad Wolney

3.00 ($150) Chris Beaucage Aaron Karow
John Brooks Ryan McFarren
David Dotson Brent Olson
Peter Dwyer Charles Pineo
Reed Endersbe William Swanson
Shawn Gray Eric Gunderson
Tatum Hilmoe Douglas Holmen
Michael Humble Greg Jarrell
Michael Zirbel

2.83 ($100) Barry Ellinger Steve Mattson
Kipp Greicar Dave Kindrat
Thomas 1. Nordgren

2.50 ($50) Rich Goulet Michael Otremba
Tyler Johnson Kevin Winters
Jason Kronberg Ted Wolters

38 for $5,850

George Allen Scholarships - Fall '93

Marc Adams
Chris Beacage
Doug Birkmaier
Tyler Johnson
Bill Dolny
Pete Dwyer
Barry Ellinger
Reed Endersbe
Jared Furtwangler
Shawn Gray
Doug Holmen
Tom Nordgren

Michael Howell
Michael Humble
Gerg Jarrell
Aaron Karow
William Kehoe
David Kindrat
Mike Otremba
Charles Pineo
William Swanson
Michael Zirbel
Matt Peters
Charles Thompson

24 for $1,894



DELTA TAU DELTA EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION
Scholarships &Awards Continued ••
Carlyle Onsl1ldHigh Pledge Schl. ($200) RyanOlson

Ordean Dahl BiglLiI.Bro. Schl. ($150/ea.) Marc Adams/ChadWolney

Max AIlen Education Scholarship ($200) MichaelHumble

Lundin Entrepreneur Scholarship ($400) ChrisBeaucage

McGregor Accounting Scholarship ($200) ScottNordin

Tipton BusinessScholarship ($150) WilliamDolny

Robert Ray Medical Scholarship ($350) MikeHowell

Smith Aerospace Scholarship ($350) Nick Tomlin

Eiman Music Scholarship ($400) NickTomlin

Jorgenson Music Scholarship ($250) TomFleming

DewingLeadership Award ($400) ChuckPineo

Gjovig Grand Old Delt Award ($300) AarowKarow

KelloggCampus AchievementAward ($150) ChrisBeaucage

Robinson AchievementAward ($250) DeltaXi Chapter,Hugh ShieldsAward

Welch Outstanding Chairman Award ($150) DougBirkmaierlRush

Hallenberg Red Key Award ($200) ScottNordin

Johnson Most Valuable Member Award ($150) DaveSickels

Tredwell Ritual Awards ($150/ea.) DaveSickels,ShawnGray,MarcTebelius

Koble Athlete of the Year ($150) JackRassier

Cranna Award for Future Greek Leader ($150) MikeZirbel
23 for $5,300

Total 85 for $13,044



DELTS GIVE TO UND FOUNDATION

For ten years, the UNO Foundation has allowed,
even encouraged, Delts to make gifts to the
UNO Foundation eannarked for the Delta Tau
Delta Educational Foundation. Since 1983,
more than $170,000 has been donated to the
UNO Foundation for Delt, approximently one-
fourth of the total cash gifts to the Delt
Foundation.

There are several reasons why Delt alumni have
utilized the UNO Foundation for gifts. Mostly,
it has allowed Delts who work for companies
which provide matching gifts to double or triple
their gifts to the Fraternity. Most matching gift
companies allow the donor to eannark their gifts
on campus, as long as they are made through the
University Foundation office. Secondly, the
gifts to the Fraternity are recognized by
membership in the UNO Foundation giving
clubs. Also Delts who give to several groups on
campus can "package" their gifts, maximizing
their giving club level participation. For

Delts who are members of the UND Giving Clubs:

William Budge Society ($1 million or more)
Chester Fritz '12 (deceased)

UN» Benefactors ($100,000)
George Allen '36 (deceased)

Presidents Cabifiet ($25,000) . C ti' t
Merlin and Barb Dewing '56, Danen, onne cu
Leon Jorgenson '33, Great Falls, Montana. .
Wallace C. Olson '50, Corona Del Mar, Cahforma
Bill Schoen 74, Grand Forks, North Dakota

example, if $5,000 goes to Delt, and $5,000 to
their college department, donors become
members of the $10,000 President's Club.

When funds go directly to the UNO Foundation,
a 10% fund raising charge is made by the UNO
Foundation. However, if the checks ( made out
to the UNO Foundation) are sent to the Delt
Foundation because of our fund raising efforts,
no 10% charge is made. To maximize your gift
to the Delt Foundation, send it first in the Delt
return envelope, and let us walk your gift
through. That also maximizes the chances your
gift will be properly credited.

Earl Strinden and his staff at the UNO
Foundation office have been excellent to work
with over the past decade, and thus also enjoyed
the strong support of Delt for their efforts.
When you see Earl, thank him for his support of
Delt and the Greek System.

Presidents Club ($10,000) . ak ta
Neil and Charlotte Fleming '65, Cavaher, North D 0

Bruce Gjovig 74, Grand Forks, North Dakota .
Edward and Ellen Hallenberg '36, Pitts~ur~, Pennsylvarna
John B. James, MD '36, EI ¥onte, Cahforma
Ole and Virginia Jensen '30, Overland Par~, ~sas
Stan and Doris Moe '34, Los Angeles, Cahforma
Roy Mosher '33, Clearwater, Florida
Robert Muhs 77, Apple Valley, Minnesota
Don and Shirely Naismith '53, Gran~ For~, North Dakota
Robert Ray, MD '28, San Diego,. Cahforma
Al Shasky '43, Whittier, Calforma
Norm Skalicky '55, S1. Cloud, Minnesota
Ferguson Stewart '38 (deceased) .
Tim and Barb Whalen, MDs 76, Kissimee~ Flonda .
Ken (deceased) and Clara Wright '25, Semmole, Flonda

. . this wa - a warm hand of thanks and appreciation.To each of you supporting Delt and the UND Foundation ill y _ Bruce Gjovig 74

President



The DeUs are REALLY
Cheering for their school!

Five of the six male cheerleaders at the
University of North Dakota are members of Delta
Tau Delta.
The Cheer Team is one of the hardest working
groups on campus. It is a long year for the team
which practices over fIfteen hours per week. The
team cheers for two seasons each year. From the
fIrst football game to the last basketball tournament
the Delts from Delta Xi are there. Not just the team,
but the entire chapter shows their support for the
Fighting Sioux of North Dakota U.

By their fans, the 1994 squad is recognized
as being "Elite" because the team performs an
incredible list of stunts and pyramids that leaves the
crowd in Ah During the basketball season we
entertained the crowd with a half-time routine. The
team received a standing ovation and several
compliments from our fans and the President of the
University, Dr. and Mrs. Kendall Baker.

"Our crowd is the greatest, we love showing
our enthusiasm by cheering for them," quoted David
Sickels, current president of Delta Xi and Captain of
the 1994 Cheer Team.

Two of our members were recently
interviewed in a national magazine for cheerleaders
"CHEER Magazine" on their view on being a male
cheerleader in an article appropriately titled "Male
Cheerleading in the 90s" (Vol. 1, No.2, page 40)

The men all agree that getting involved
with cheer leading has not only benefIted them
physically, but has been an incredible experience in
each of their lives. The opportunity to cheer, has
allowed them to be more active on campus and in the
chapter. They are all more open and enjoy sharing
their school spirit!

by Chris A. Beaucage,
Delta Xi, UNO Cheer Team 1992-1994, Captain
1993.

DELT2000
Involvement with students is a rich and
rewarding experience, and the time spent is a
great investment in promising students with
signifIcant potential.

Currently there are about 1,100 Delt alumni
involved as advisors, trustees, career mentors,
and house corporation officers. within five
years, the goal is to have more than 2 000
alumni involved -- "2000 active alumni .; the
Year 2000." Active alumni receive a lapel pin
and membership certificate in recognition of
their services. Delta Xi has twenty-nine Delt
2000 members. They are: Tom Hanson, Bruce
Gjovig, Neil Fleming, Kent McGregor, Joel
Medd, Bob Muhs, Todd Potas, John Tredwell,
S.cottyC~a, Merlin Dewing, Norm Skalicky,
JIm LeWIS,Don Smith, Tom Wirtzfeld, Ken
Johnson, Don Toman, Lew Schoeneman, Bob
Dahl, Bob Henkes, John Bos, Jeff Lewis, Bill
Schoen, Tom Anderson, Steve Strinden, Bob
Lieser, Scott Ramsay, Bob Williams, Mike
Bresnahan, and George Allen was named before
he died last fall.

Spread the Word!
Know anyone coming to the University of North
Dakota next year! Sent us their address so that
we can get in touch with them when they come
to register in July and August. The house in
mostly full this summer, so there is always some
one here to give a tour of the University, the
chapter house, and to answer questions. If you
know of anyone please call, or write to the
following:

Delta Tau Delta
2700 University Ave.
Grand Forks, N.D. 58203

Phone at: (701) 777 - 7596



Steve Kramer Establishes Post-Graduate Scholarship
Stephen P. Kramer '68 of Springfield, Oregon
has .established the Kramer Post-Graduate
Scholarship Fund to encourage and assist Delts
to pursue post-graduate education at the
University of North Dakota. Each recipient will
receive $1,000 semester scholarship for the term
of their graduate studies - two to four years.

Brother Kramer wants to help Delts attend
graduate school who lack the financial resources
to do so. Criteria established in the scholarship
agreement include financial need, aptitude and
attitude for completing an advanced degree, and
leadership within the Fraternity. Academic
performance may be considered, but not be the
primary consideration. Preference will be given
to Delts attending law school, but it is open to
all graduate studies.

Selection will be made by application to the
scholarship committee 'of the Delta Tau Delta
Educational Foundation. Recipients will be
known as Kramer Graduate Fellows. Reports
need to be filed after each semester on the
academic progress to continue ....scholarship
funding. For law school. recipients would
receive $6,000, and for medical school $8,000,
with continued academic progress.

Steve is a native of Douglas, North Dakota, and
served as Treasurer of the Fraternity. His
contemporaries considered him one of the finest
treasurers in ..the Chapter, always keeping
excellent track of all accounts and bills. He
received his Bachelor's degree in 1968, and his
Juris Doctorate Degree in 1973. Upon
Graduation he served as a trial attorney in
Washington, DC. with the Interior Department
and later the Labor Department.

In 1982 Kramer was appointed as a Federal
Administrative Law Judge with the Social
Security Administration, for whom he still
works. He has lived in Springfield, Oregon
(near Eugene) since 1986, enjoying his home on
a trout stream. Steve has been a very successful
real estate investor, allowing him to invest in
Delt. He started investing in real estate while in
Washington, and has continued that investment
activity in Oregon.

Steve visited the Chapter during the 75th year
celebration, meeting with chapter members and
alumni. While establishing the scholarship
fund, he stated, "I want to help Delts attend
graduate school, and I want to be sure a
graduate education remains available to students
who do not have strong financial help from their
families. I was able to go through school by
working and with loans, but that is really
impossible today with the escalating cost of
higher education." He added, " This is a good
time for me to invest in Delt, and as long as I
am doing well, this is a way I can help Delts
who need a little financial assistance." Thanks
Steve for helping young Delts of promise get a
rung higher on the ladder to success.

The State Board of Higher education recently
approved increased in tuition and fees for the
1994-1995 academic year. Graduate Tuition
and fees has increased to $2,638 for North
Dakota students, and $3,218 for Minnesota
students. For Law it is $3,848 (NO) and $4,482
(MN), and Medicine is $8,778 (NO) and
$-lO;894-(MN).-Undergraduate-tuitionis -$2;428
(NO) and $2,956 (MN). Room and board was
increased to $2,703 per year.

F. Y.I. ..

The Chapter address is:

Delta Tau Delta
2700 University Ave.

Grand Forks, ND 58203

The Chapter phone numbers are:

*(701) 777 - 7596
&

Current Events, and Info Line
*(701) 777 - 7471

*Both are new numbers, so take note!



Listed below is the 1993 Delt Honor Roll of Contributors who have made an investment in D~lt. We
regret an error was made in the last issue of "From 2700" on these listings. All giving is cumulative, and
an "*,, designates a new giving club member. Thank You For Your Support!

Delt Philantropist ($50,000)
George Allen '36 dec.
NOlman Skalicky '55

Delt Benefactors ($20,000)
Merlin Dewing '56
Bruce Listoe '58
Leon Jorgenson '33

• Stanley Moe '34
• 1. Paul Robinson '32

Robert C. Ray, MD. '28
Ferguson Stewart Estate '38 dec.

Scholarship Contributor ($10,000)
Harold Bangert '28 dec.
Scotty Cranna '30
Ordean Dahl '34
Edward X. Hallenberg '36
Theodore Kellogg Estate '30 dec.
Roy Mosher '33
Wallace Olson '50
D. Wade Robinson '36 dec.
Alvin Shasky '43
Sandra Stewart Bracken, FR

Founders Club ($5,000)
Neil Fleming '65
Bruce Gjovig '74
Ole Jensen '30
Mrs. R. W. Allen, PRo dec.
Dr. John & Daisy Eirnan, PR

Beta Chi Club ($2,500)
Monroe Berg '22 dec.
Robert Dahl '64
Moody Farhart '58
RonFett '48
Chester Fritz '12 dec.
ToriiiHanson '69
Ray Isackson '38
Chaud Johnson '30 dec.
Arlo Levi '55
Herbert Lundin '35 dec.
Robert Mobs '76
Howard Reuter '37
J. Vince Reuter '41
G. Clark Robinson '38
Thomas Sallander 76
William Tipton "83

• John Tredwell '83

Presidents Club ($1,000)
John Artz '66
Nate Burlingame '66
Jacob Evanson '23
Lyle Fering '36
Ivan Gandrud '69
Ralph Gorenflo '33
TomHaedt '67
Thomas Hanson '69
Robert Henkes '86
Glenn Johnson '34
James Lewis '55
Gerald Nelson '64
Ron Nelson '64
Oliver Henning Olson '34
Hjalmer Peterson '36 dec.
Todd Potas '82
Harold Robinson '38 dec.
Richard Schmidt 77
William Schoen '74
Edward Schartz '61
John Seaman '78
Doug Sowle '34 dec.
Tilman Stevens '31
Donald Stonestrom '48
Gordon Sundby '30
Louis Thompson '40

• Francis Timlin '40

Wayne Twito '38
Menit Welch '30 dec.
Tim Whalen, MD. '74
Duane Williams '53
Jack Eirnan, FR.
Robert & Joe Kellogg, FR
Donald J. Kennedy, FR.
Mrs. Herbert Lundin, FR.
Mrs. Lewis Weller, FR.

Rainbow Club ($500)
Bob Bubach'65
Ray Carlson '66
Robert Feidler '71
Sidney Garry '30 dec.
Chester Halvorson '39 dec.
Eugene Hough '22 dec.
John B. James, MD. '35
Martin Jensen '30
Don Jorgenson '39
Lewis Johnston '40
DonKemp 72
Steve Kramer 72
E. Douglas Larson '50
Eldon Levi '55
Brown Lokken '31
Gary Mayer '71
Kent McGregor '69
Joel Medd '69

• Gary Mayer '71
Don Naismith, Ph.D. '53
Curtis Paxman, MD. '32
Gordon Reetz 74
Vincent Salzer 76
Kurt Schweigert 70
Marvin Snyder '50
Gary Sunderland 70

• Paul Toman '80
Thomas Wirtzfeld '73
Richard Wold '57 (SD)
Mrs. Max (Amy) Allen, FR.
Tom Davidson, FR.
Otto Forgaard, FR.
Mrs. Ottilda Sallander, PR dec.

Heritage Club (Deferred Giving)
Nate Burlingame '66
Scotty Cranna '30
Neil Fleming '65
Bruce Gjovig 74
Prentiss Johnson '28
Stephen Kramer '72
Kent McGregor '69
Stanley Moe '34
Guy Rzeszutko 74
Tilman Stevens '31
Donald Stonestrom '48
Don Toman '79
Mrs. Kenneth Wright '25, FR.

1993 Contributors
• John Artz '66

Hunter Bass '93
Allen Blaich 73
Robert Bubach '65
Stanley Chasney '56
Scotty Cranna '30
James Cricenti 76
Ordean Dahl '34
Robert Dahl '64
Merlin Dewing '56
William Duenow '53
Robert Feidler '71
Lyle Fering '36
Gary Forrest, Ph.D. 70
George Fuchs '66
Jon Furman '92
Lee Fixen '93
Bruce Gjovig 74

Travis Hall '93
Ed Hallenberg '36
Del Harris '37
Jack Harris '37
Richard Hoovestol '52
John B. James, M.D. '35
Martin Jensen '30
Ole Jensen '30
Glenn Johnson '34
Prentiss Johnson '28
Lewis Johnston '40
Thayne Jongeward '38
Donald Jorgenson '39
Todd Lanier '93
E. Douglas Larson '93
Bruce Listoe '58
Hank Mahlman '52
Tom Martin '85
Kent Gregor '69
Stanley Moe '32
Roy Mosher '33
James Mobs '87
Robert Mobs 76
Glenn Muir '57
Gary Muralt '59
Tom Myhre '64
Michael O'Brien '93
Wallace Olson '50
Curtis Paxman, M.D. '32
Todd Potas '82
Dean Quick '61
Scott Ramsay '85
Howard Reuter '37
G. Clark Robinson '38
J. Paul Robin son '32
Thomas Sallander 77
Vince Salzer 76
Mitch Saure 76
William Schoen 74
Lew Schoeneman '58
Edward Schwartz '61
Alvin Shasky '43
Marvin Snyder '50
Douglas Stewart '40
Donald Stonestrom '48
Gordon Sundby '30
Francis Timlin '40
William Tipton '85
Warren Tobin '93
Paul Toman '80
John Tredwell '83
Wayne Twito '38
Myron Veenstra, Ph.D. 71
Duane Williams '53
Jason Williams '89
Darrell Wood '60
Mrs. Amy Allen '34, FR
Almira Maynes Allen '36, FR
Robert Allen '62 (KU), FR
William & Cheryl Bass, PR
Dr. Jack & Daisy Eirnan, PR
Mrs. Miriam Gordon '30, FR
Dr. Gordon Henry, FR
Mrs. Frances Hoff '36, FR
Mrs. Mary Hough '22, FR
Mrs. Clarice King '36, FR
Mr. & Mrs. Kronberg, PR
Thtmk yo"for yo", fRIl1port!



1994 Graduating Delts

As we bid farewell to these fine young men, and Brothers of Delta Xi, we can only
remember the good times and the bad that we have shared Undoubtedly, there will be
more good times for them and us as we get together in the future to relive our past, and
talk about the good old days. We also must remember that we are not really saying
good-bye, but, " Until we meet again ... " For all of the Brothers at Delta Xi to all of you,
Until we meet again, Bois Xaios ...

Name Hometown Degree Majors
Charles Pineo Minnedosa, Manitoba BS Physical Education

William Dolny Eden Prairie, Minnesota BSBA Business Administration

Aaron Karow Bloomington, Minnesota BSAS Aeronautical Studies

Mike Otremba Rosemount, Minnesota BSAS Airway Sciences

John Brooks Tacoma, Washington BSAS Aeronautical Studies

JeffLerom Anoka, Minnesota BSAS Aeronautical Studies

Nick Tomlin Albuquerque, New Mexico BSAS Aeronautical Studies

Robert Schaack Chicago, Illinois BSAS Aeronautical Studies

Reed Endersbe Grand Forks, North Dakota BA Arts & Science

Dave Kindrat Minnedosa, Manitoba BA Arts & Science
0,f;' ••~:;;.!,:~£.ti..,

Mike Humble Stacy, Minnesota BS Education

Fall 1993 Delt Graduates
Herman Scholten Oak Harbor, Washington BSAS Aeronautical Studies

Steve Mattson Grand Forks, North Dakota BA Arts & Science

William Kehoe Minneapolis, Minnesota BS Arts & Science

Michael Christensen Marine, Minnesota BSAS Aeronautical Studies

Brien Morgen Minneapolis, Minnesota BA Arts & Science

Alumni Update and Information
Name Pledge Class
Year Graduated Degree
Current Address & Phone #

Work Situation

Marital Situation (Kids, Etc.)

Other Points of Interest

PLEASE CUT OUT OR PHOTOCOPY THIS FORM AND RETURN, C/O ALUMNI RELATIONS



DELTA TAU DELTA EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION
Scholarships & Awards Continued. ..

Allen King Short Term Loans -1993-94

Bryan Maloney
Steve Sullivan
Shawn Gray
Matt Ellison
Charles Gibbons
Robert Schaak
Steve Frankenberger
Jared .Furtwangler

8 for $8,718

Broce Listoe Need Grant
Shawn Gray
Richard Goulet

Ferguson Stewart Need Grant
Steve Sullivan
William Swanson

Delta ~i
DELTA TAU DELTA
2700 University Avenue
Grand Forks, ND 58203

(701) 775-7234
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... for you, the dedicated Delt


